
 
Pella High School Guest Request Form 

Any student requesting to bring a guest who is not a PHS student must have this form 
completed and returned to the High School Office end of the school day January 25, 
2019. 
DANCE/EVENT DATE: ​ 1/26/19 
THIS FORM IS DUE ON: ​ 1/25/19 (by 3:32 p.m.) 
 
All guests must be enrolled in a high school attending grades 9-12  or guests may be 
graduated but no older than 20 years of age at the time of the dance.  Only one guest 
will be allowed per PHS student, and a current photo ID must be presented at the dance 
by each individual. 
 
Guest Information 
 
Printed Name: ______________________________________________  Age _____ 
Year in school _____     School currently attending: ____________________________ 
Home Phone Number ______________ Cell Phone Number _________________ 
Address: __________________________________________________________ 
City: _________________________     State: __________ 
 
As the Principal/Administrator of the school listed above, I verify that the student named 
above is a student in good standing. 
 
__________________________________________________ _______________ 
Signature of Administrator/Title Date 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Administrator’s Phone/E-mail address  
 
PHS Student Information 
 
As a Pella High School student, I understand that ​all​ of PSH rules and behavior 
expectations apply at school functions.  I will take full responsibility to inform and ensure 
my guest’s compliance to these rules. 
 
____________________________     9     10    11    12 (circle one)   _______________ 
PHS Student Grade Date 
 
As a parent of the above name PSH student, I find his/her guest to be a responsible 
person, and I approve him/her as an acceptable guest. 
 
______________________________     __________________     ________________ 
Signature of PHS Parent/Guardian      Phone           Date 
 
 
*Pella High School Administration has the right to deny any request.   FAX # 641-628-7402 or 
hsoffice@pella.k12.ia.us 

 


